



LSAC Committee Meeting Minutes - 9th June 2020

Second Coach

- It was agreed that a second coach is needed, 20 sessions per year (1/wk), a few suggestions:
 - Ben Clark
 - Eddie
 - Yakub
 - Dave Anderson

Budget

- Change novice numbers based on other beginner courses
- Squash court booking
- More long arrows?
- New equipment goal:
 - Timing system? (purchase at end of year)
 - Chris will investigate the cost

- Tom will ask Nottingham
- Bieter-Andreas student discount?
- Chris to investigate line tents
- Physio 10 free + 10 paid (Laura will workout cost)
- Laura Hutchinson has contacted Andrew about BUCS fee

Treasurer

- Still waiting, however two claims on the admin side have been approved
- SDC to fund Archery Legends (waiting for next year for it to be put in)
- No update on money for this year

Survey Responses

PP

- Extend length
- Turn up early
- 3 people is good
- Good representation
- Do we reduce to 9, and then extend session? (it would be more beneficial if it was longer, who would go for it?)
- Use tennis court for a variety of sessions
- Goal setting workshops, 2 per term (varied days?)
- Seminars can be opened to everyone
- People don't want to see rank, therefore make it available on demand
- Reduce blank boss weighting? → Swap session and blank boss around
- No weighting on shooting over the summer
- Competition priority (not included, people don't need to be encouraged to sign up)

General Survey

- Desire for more hands on tuning and maintenance sessions
- Upload slides after session to help people remember them
- Have a seminar on different progression roots with potential people
- Need to break up the introduction seminar into 2 before B.C.
- Make it more obvious when a coach is happy to coach in sessions
 - Could use a notice board, free standing
- Change blank boss into out of lecture times
- 2 Archery Legend sessions to use when we can (use as trial) - Booking system to help people get there (transport) ~ change to thursday?
- More non-drinking socials
- Change arrow rests (chris will investigate along with the potential for longer arrows)
- Make first spoons social more formal
- Keep pen competition
- Counter sign score cards
- Advertise bow styles on notice board, allowing people to book them out?
- New compound bow as an idea for what to use left over budget
- Trial a 4 person level 1 course? (maggie to check feasibility)

Charity Money

- Kieran is currently in possession
- Kieran to ask "where to store money" and reply to email

AGB

- Archery legends blank boss?
- Use private account for socials?
 - Laura H has to investigate this once staff are back from furlough
- Can claim before saturday, Laura M to do soon

Actions

- Laura H investigating coaches
- Change novice number once we know how other B.C.s are run
- Chris is to investigate cost of timing system, line tents
- Do poll about PP interest in September
- Change blank boss time?
- Discuss archery legends after trialling booking and transport plan
- Kieran to email about storing charity money
- Laura M to buy hand sanitiser

Thanks to Ben Evans for the meeting notes